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Mr C MacKenzie (DA) to ask the Minister Telecommunications and Postal 
Services: 

Are post offices that are equipped to renew motor vehicle licences allowed to refuse to 
do so if there are outstanding e-toll accounts related to the vehicle in question; if so, 
under what circumstances is this permitted?    

    NW498E 

REPLY: 
 
I have been advised by the South African Post Office as follows:- 
 
No. Outstanding e-toll accounts are not described as infringements in the current 
Service Level Agreement with the Department of Transport. Further, the eNatis system 
is not set-up to pick up outstanding e-toll payments as it is with other infringements. 
 


